
Hoover City Board of 

Education Notice of Public 

Hearing 

 The Hoover City Board of Education will hold its first public hearing 

on the 2016-2017 Budget on Tuesday, September 6, 2016 at 7:00 pm in 

the Hoover City Hall, 100 Municipal Drive, Hoover, Alabama 35216.  

 

The second public hearing will be Thursday, September 8, 2016 

at 6:30 pm in the Board Room of the Farr Administration 

Building, 2810 Metropolitan Way, Hoover, AL 35243.  


